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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 1 0 

1 4 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 3 1 0 

6 7 0 0 

7 7 2 1 

8 8 0 0 

9 11 1 0 

10 14 1  0 

11 10 7 0 

12 38 3 0 

Totals: 108 16 1 

 

 

On Tuesday, January 27, 2015 at 3:00, Sheridan AllPrep Academy will participate in 

National School Choice Week 2015 with a special event. 

 

This event will feature information about virtual schools in Oregon, including who they 

serve, what types of curriculum they use, different ways in which students can earn credit 

and individualize their education, and how each virtual school is different. Event 

participants will receive a free National School Choice Week blanket or other event item 

while supplies last. 

 

National School Choice Week is a non-partisan, non-political effort that raises awareness 

about the importance of effective education options for students. More than 9,000 events 

are being planned across the country to celebrate National School Choice Week. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


